
Nachtigal, at the heart of Cameroon’s sustainable development 

FLASH INFO

NUMBER 222 31 DECEMBER 2024NHPC NEWSLETTER

NACHTIGAL HYDRO POWER COMPANY (NHPC)

1 0 6 7  B i s ,  R u e  1 7 5 0 - N o u v e l l e  R o u t e  d e  B a s t o s ,  Y a o u n d é  I  B o i t e  P o s t a l e  3 5 5 4 3

infos@nhpc.cm I Tél : (237) 691 15 83 71 I www.nhpc.cm

300MW now available on the Interconnected Grid 

Additional 60 MW injected into the Southern 

Interconnected Grid

Since the 23rd of December 2024, the fifth unit of the 

Nachtigal hydroelectric facility has been commissioned, 

adding an additional 60 MW to the Southern 

Interconnected Grid and bringing the power currently 

produced to 300 MW.

The commissioning of unit No. 5 illustrates the concrete 

progress of the Nachtigal project, which was 98% 

complete at the end of November. Units N°6 and N°7 

are progressing well, with the connection of unit N°6 to 

the Southern Interconnected Grid on the 26th of 

December.

NHPC is committed to deliver the entire Nachtigal 

hydropower facility by early 2025 to ensure Cameroon 

has an available and competitive supply of green 

electricity.
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View of the 5 Nachtigal units commissioned
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	Diapositive 1

